
The Executive Office of Transportation (EOT) is circulating for a 14-day public comment 
period its redrafted report describing the modeling assumptions and analysis 
methodology used in developing the proposed amendments to the Central Artery State 
Implementation Plan Transit Commitments (310 CMR 7.36, U Transit System 
Improvements). The public comment period will begin on March 21, 2007 and end at 
5:00 PM on April 3, 2007. 

Members of the public are invited to review the document and submit comments. 
Documents are available for review in the city halls of Boston, Cambridge, Somerville, 
and Medford; in these cities' municipal libraries; and in the State Transportation Library, 
Transportation Building, I0 Park Plaza, Boston. Public comments should be addressed 
to: 

Kenneth S. Miller, P.E., Executive Director 
Executive Office of Transportation 
Office of Transportation Planning 
Room 4150 
10 Park Plaza 
Boston. MA 02 116 


